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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, July 22, 2018 
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July 22– LLA 

 

C Kennedy 

 

D Munro & 

 

A Munro 

 

—————- 

 

R Picone E  Cameron A Munro 

 

July 29-LLA L Fraser K Clohesy & 

I Dart 

C Kennedy —————- R Picone D & A Munro A Munro 

Aug  5– LLA D Munro L Fraser & 

M Millington 

J Gurry —————- E Cameron R Weir K Clohesy & 

I Dart 

Sick   

Una Bartlett & Cec Harris 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in this 
Parish  to ensure the safety and well-
being of children in our care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct has 
been adopted for all who work with  
children in this    Parish.     

Ann Munro is  our  safeguarding   
officer. 

NHILL  LLA TIMES 

Sunday Jul 29: LLA at 10am 

Sunday Aug 5: LLA at 10am 

Collections 

PGP : $145.00 

Pres:    $46.00 

Loose: $79.00 

A m a l g a m a t e d  P a r i s h e s                                                                                                         

Bishop Paul Bird announced a few weeks ago the forma-
tion of three new Parishes in our Diocese. St Mary MacKil-
lop Parish, Western Border includes the former parishes of 
Casterton, Coleraine, Edenhope, Hamilton and Harrow. 
Father Patrick Mugavin is the Parish Priest and Father John 
Corrigan, Assistant Priest. Holy Family Parish, Northeast 
Mallee includes the former parishes of Swan Hill and Sea 
Lake with the northern part of the old Quambatook Parish. 
Father Matthew Thomas is the Parish Priest. Mary Glowrey 
Parish, East Wimmera covers the old parishes of Birchip, 
Charlton, Donald, St Arnaud and Wycheproof with the 
southern part of the former Quambatook Parish. Father 
Eugene McKinnon is the Parish Priest and Father Peter Jose 
is Assistant Priest. These developments offer a suggestion 
of things to come in our own district with Horsham-Nhill-
Warracknabeal-Hopetoun, with consultation and informa-
tion important aspects of any proposed reorganization.  

Watoto Choir Visit 

The Nhill Community is vey fortunate to have this very popular choir visit us 

again on Wednesday, 1st August. 

We will once again assist the Anglican ladies with the supper and people attend-

ing the concert are asked to bring  a plate of supper.  

The current Diocesan Community 

Newsletter is available at the back of the 

church.  Please be sure and take a copy 

home with you. 

PARAMEDICS DAY July 19th. 
We pray for mica and paramedics 
for their care for us in times of                        
illness and accidents.  

Bishop Paul Bird will make an Official Visit 
to Horsham Parish from Friday August 24th 
to Monday August 27th A preliminary Pro-
gram for Bishop Paul’s visit: Friday 24th: Visit 
SBC in the morning. Lunch with the Finance 
Committee 12n Anointing Mass SMJ Church: 
2pm PPC Meeting and Tea 5.30pm. Saturday 
25th: Morning Devotions and Mass. Visit the 
sick and elderly. SMJ Mass 6.30pm and cuppa 
after Sunday 26th: Mass Murtoa 8.30, SMJ 
Mass 10.30 Lunch with Parishioners in Parish 
Centre Visit Nhill for Mass and Tea at 5pm. 
Monday 27th: Visit SMJ School,                
OLHC Murtoa. Lunch and Meetings.  

“Courage does not always roar. 
Sometimes courage is the quiet voice 
at the end of the day saying, 
‘I will try again tomorrow.’ ” 
~ Mary Anne Radmacher  

Meals on Wheels 

A very sincere thanks to Norma 

Grayling for coordinating this 

very worthwhile community 

service on our behalf.   We also 

thank Kathy Bendall and the 

children from the school for their 

assistance. On Wednesday, July 26, we celebrate 
the feast of Sts Joachim and Anne, 
Grandparents of Jesus.   To all our 
grandparents, and special friends, 
thank you for all the gifts of life and 
faith you have given to your children, 
grand and great grand children.  


